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• Flash floods and landslides has been reported in the western part of Guatemala and Honduras. 

 
 
 

1)San Pedro Necta, Huehuetenang, nenton has 
reported several landslides blocking roads and 
infrastructures. Damaged houses caused by 
overflowing streams have been reported in 
Sayaxche in Peten Department 



Questions or comments about this product may be directed to Wassila.Thiaw@noaa.gov or 1-301-683-3424.  

An alert level of water has been released for La Pasion river at El Pato station in Peten department. 
 
During the past week, the estimated satellite precipitation has recorded the major rainfall areas over Belize and Guatemala, between 
100-300mm. The northern El Salvador connected to the western part of Honduras has recorded light to moderate rainfall but enough to 
provoke flash flood causing fatalities in the local areas. The eastern part of Nicaragua facing the Atlantic Ocean has recorded light to 
moderate rainfall these past seven days. The temperature has been between 30-35° along the coastal areas facing the two oceans of 
Central America while the central area has shown the lowest between 25-30° 
 
During this upcoming outlook period, a continuation of heavy rainfall expected the western part of Guatemala, the coastal areas of the 
eastern Guatemala which could increase chances of mudslides and landslides over Guatemala and Honduras due to the current 
saturated ground water conditions. 
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Figure 1:  Source NOAA / CPC 


